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Hi fellow Legislative Chairman, welcome to a new reporting year.  I’m 

looking forward to helping you succeed in your chairmanship.   

One of the main objectives of the legislative program is to improve the lives 

of our veterans, service members and their families through advocacy.  

Your reports should reflect how you and your auxiliary members are 

contributing to these goals.   

Legislative information can be found on the VFW Aux Dept of MD web 

page and national information on MALTA.  

 

VFW Priority Goals 

Select one or two legislative goals that you can communicate to your local 

legislators.  The VFW Action Corps also has links to priority goals and at times 

there are specific actions for advocating.  At your auxiliary meeting present 

your written goal message and ask members to mail or email their legislators.     

VFW Action Corps 

At your next meeting find out and record how many members are getting and 

reading the Action Corps weekly.  Encourage members to sign up, you may 

also offer to help them sign up after the meeting.  Remember to report when 

additional people sign up.       



VFW Auxiliary Department of Maryland 
 

 

 the QR code for the VFWA Department of MD web page 

www.vfwauxmd.org 

 

 

 

 

For those that missed me at the 

SOI, here’s a picture of me at my 

legislative display for team 

M&M.  Remember to have some 

fun and make the job easier. 

 

William Siperek 

VFWA Department of MD 

Jr. Vice President &  

Legislative Chairman 

 

Mdvfwaux.bills@gmail.com 

Legislative Reports 

Reports are slowly coming in, please make sure to report what You and your 

AUX members are doing each month. There are a lot of priority goals so you 

should have no problem sending a report.  Remember when communicating to 

legislators and reporting, that we are advocating for veterans, service 

members and their families.         


